
 

INTERNATIONAL FINANCIAL SERVICES CENTRES AUTHORITY 
 

The consultation paper seeking comments/views from public on the draft IFSCA 

(Maintenance of Website) Regulations, 2022 were issued by IFSCA on October 20, 2022.  

 

IFSCA did not receive any comments/ views/ suggestions on the draft regulations within 

the stipulated deadline of November 11, 2022.      

 

Public Comments received: NIL. 


